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Dear Ms Williams

Post-Implementation Review - Comprehensive and Progressive Agreement for 
Trans-Pacific Partnership

I am writing in relation to the Post-Implementation Review (PIR) of the 
Comprehensive and Progressive Agreement for Trans-Pacific Partnership (CPTPP).

I am satisfied that the attached PIR meets the Government’s requirements under 
the Australian Government Guide to Policy Impact Analysis and associated 
guidance. It examines the problem the CPTPP was intended to address, articulates 
the objectives of the Agreement, and examines the impacts of the Agreement to the 
extent that the available data allows.

I submit the attached PIR for formal assessment by the Australian Centre for 
Evaluation.

Yours sincerely

George Mina
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